
 
    Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

October 4, 2012 
 
 

Chicago 22, LLC 
c/o Peter Tannenwald, Esq. 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth P.L.C. 
1300 N 17th Street 
11th Floor 
Arlington, VA 22209 
 
Marcia Cohen 
c/o Lee J. Peltzman, Esq. 
Shainis & Peltzman, Chartered 
1850 M Street, NW 
Suite 240 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
      Re: W22AJ, Arlington Heights, IL 

File No. BDISDTL-20120321ACG 
Facility ID No. 68061 

 
W25DW-D, Arbury Hills, IL 
File No. BDISDTL-20120106ABK 
Facility ID No. 61692 

 
 

Dear Counsel: 
 

On July 2, 2012, you submitted a Joint Request for Approval of Settlement Agreement 
(Joint Motion) to remove the conflict between Chicago 22, LLC (Chicago 22), the licensee of 
translator station W22AJ, Arlington Heights, Illinois, and Marcia Cohen (Cohen), the licensee of 
digital low power television station W25DW-D, Arbury Hills, Illinois.  Specifically, you request 
that the Commission approve the Settlement Agreement, dated June 25, 2012, between Chicago 
22 and Cohen and grant the above-referenced applications. 

 
Upon review of your Settlement Agreement and related documents, we find that it 

complies with Section 311(c) of the Communications Act and Section 73.3525 of the 
Commission’s rules.  Furthermore, we find that the applicants are fully qualified and conclude 
that the requested Commission action with respect to the applications would serve the public 
interest. 

 
Accordingly, IT IS ORDERED, That the application of Chicago 22, LLC, for a 

construction permit for digital displacement facilities for translator station W22AJ, Arlington 
Heights, Illinois, File No. BDISDTL-20120321ACG, is GRANTED.  IT IS FURTHER 
ORDERED, That the application of Marcia Cohen for a construction permit for displacement 



 2

facilities for digital low power television station W25DW-D, Arbury Hills, Illinois, File No. 
BDISDTL-20120106ABK, is GRANTED. 

 
                                                            

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                            Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                           Deputy Chief, Video Division 
                                                            Media Bureau 
 
 
  


